
 
 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
BR 11/47 
4.2-102 
 
 
15 April, 2011. 
 
 
 
BRANCHES, as addressed – 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
 
Attached for your information is the Telstra Office Accommodation Standards which according to Telstra HR 
replaces the Telstra Accommodation Guidelines established in 1995. 
 
Braches should note that the new Policy does not provide minimum sizes for work stations which will cause 
some concern for members, particularly in the technical/design areas. 
 
Representation will be to Telstra in regard to this matter. If further information is required please contact 
David Irons. 
 
 
Yours fraternally, 

 
Cameron Thiele, 
DIVISIONAL SECRETARY. 
 
Enc. 
 
DI:kr 














































































